
        

 

 

 

School Events Meeting-Reminder that there is a meeting in the Art Room for student in 

School Events Leadership today at lunch. We have lots to plan!  

 

Ski & Snowboard Club-Notice to all ski and snowboard club members, there is a brief 

meeting on Friday, November 22nd at lunch in Ms. Brant's classroom, Room 209.  

We will be sending out invoices to all who have signed up this week. Payment will be 

due next Friday.  

If you are still interested in joining us on the mountain, there are a few spots left on 

the bus. See Mrs. Brant if you are interested. 

 

Pizza, Pizza, Pizza -Citadel Cares will be holding their monthly pizza sale on Thursday 

November 28th.   

The proceeds from this pizza sale will go towards helping families in our community 

during the holidays.  

Grade 6s will once again have a chance at buying their lunches at 12:05pm. 

Please come and support us. 
 

        Citadel Middle School 

Thursday November 21st  


